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November 27, 2020 

 
 
Ms. Marnique Heath 
Chair  
D.C. Historical Preservation Review Board 
1100 4th Street, SW, Suite 650 East  
Washington, DC 20024 
 
Re: Addendum to November 19th, 2020 Letter to HPRB 1320-1322 8th Street NW (20-
471) 
 
Dear Chair Heath:  
 
This letter serves as addendum to the letter submitted to HPRB on November 19th.  To 
clarify the developer did make additional changes to the plan. Changes included: 
 

• Setting the penthouse an additional seven feet back. 
• The penthouse is now set in on each side three feet. 
• The penthouse is one foot lower. 

To reiterate the Commission did vote in favor to support the Concept Design for the 
redevelopment, (5 yea, 0 nay, 0 abstention) subject to the requirements of demolition on 
the site and inclusion in the project of adjustments to the design. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

     
Rachelle Nigro 
Chair 
ANC 6E 
 


